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òHaving beheld the Resurrection of 

Christ, let us worship the Holy Lord Jesus, 
the only sinless One. We venerate Thy Cross, O Christ, 
and we praise and glorify Thy holy resurrection; for 
Thou art our God, and we know no other than Thee; we 
call on Thy name. Come, all you faithful, let us vener-
ate Christõs holy resurrection. For behold through the 
Cross joy has come into all the world. Let us ever bless 
the Lord, praising His resurrection, for by enduring the 
Cross for us, He has destroyed death by death.ó 
 
The Paschal season is upon usñthe annual com-
memoration of Christõs death and rising again on 
the third day. This hymn which we sing in the 
Matins service of Pascha and each Sunday re-
minds us of the special nature of this event. The 
tense of the verb, òHaving beheld,ó shows us 
something that is both past and continuing into 
the present and through to the future. We have 
beheld the resurrection, we are still seeing it, and 
we live in the hope of knowing it even more per-
fectly in òin that unending dayó of His Kingdom. 
So what does that all mean? 
 
It means that by the time Pascha has come, our 
ideal state will be not just anticipation, but al-
ready participation. We are not only awaiting 
something that we do not yet know or under-
stand, but we are reconnecting and reliving the 
grace that God has already given us. Each year 
our Paschal experience is a measure of the not on-

ly our effort this year in Lenten preparation, but a 
rekindling of all those years that have come be-
fore. If we feel unprepared this year or running 
behind, let us not despairñthe feast is fully laden 
for those who have labored from the first to the 
last. If this is our first Pascha or we are still new to 
the Orthodox celebration, likewise let us soberly 
attend the festival, embracing the experience as 
God chooses to reveal it to us. 
 
Often times the thought troubles me, even the 
priest, òWhat is the point of all of this? Does any-
one really care? Are we really serving Godõs will 
with all these services and prayers? Is this what 
the world really needs? Is this the calling of the 
Orthodox faith?ó  And similar such doubts.  
 
As Lent comes to its completion and Holy Week 
begins, I am happy to say that having beheld the 
resurrection of Christ in the eyes and hearts of you 
the faithful, the spiritual regeneration that comes 
through the many services of Lent and the heart-
felt repentance of so many coming to confession 
and communion, that my questions have been an-
swered and my doubts put to rest. Through the 
Cross of Christ embodied in our humble offerings, 
by His grace and love for us, joy has come into all 
the world, or at least our little part of it. May that 
same joy and grace be multiplied to you, that we 
may sing together: 
 
òJesus has risen from the tomb, as He foretold, grant-
ing us eternal life, and great mercy!ó 
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HOLY WEEK SCHEDULE  
 

Holy Monday  

Å 10am - 11am Pre-Sanctified Liturgy  

Å 7pm - 8:20pm Bridegroom Matins 
 

Holy Tuesday  

Å 10am - 11am Pre-Sanctified Liturgy  

Å 7pm - 8:20pm Bridegroom Matins 

 

Holy Wednesday  

Å 10am - 11am  Pre-Sanctified Liturgy  

Å 11am - 11:30am Holy Unction (Short form)  

Å 7pm - 8:30pm  Holy Unction  

Å 8:30pm - 10pm Matins of Holy Thursday  

 

Holy Thursday  

Å 10am - 11:30am Last Supper Liturgy  

Å 7pm - 10pm Matins with Passion Gospels 

 

Great and Holy Friday  

Å 10am - 12pm Tomb Decorating 

Å 6pm - 7pm Vespers 

Å 7pm - 9pm  Matins with Procession to Hades 

 

Great and Holy Saturday  

Å 10am - 12:30pm  Vesperal Liturgy of Pascha 

Å 10pm - 11:30pm  Acts of the Apostles 

Å 11:40pm - 12am Midnight Service 

 

PASCHA  

± 12am - 2am Paschal Matins  Liturgy 

Å 2am - 4am Agape Meal 

Å  1-2 pm  Agape Vespers 

Å 2pm - 5pm Lamb Roast/ Egg Hunt  

BRIGHT WEEK  

SCHEDULE  
 

Bright Monday &  

Wednesday  

¶ 10am - 11am  Bright Liturgy 

¶  7pm - 7:30pm Bright Vespers 
 

Bright Tuesday &  

Thursday  

¶ 7am - 8am Bright Liturgy  

¶ 7pm - 7:30pm Bright Vespers 
 

Bright Friday  

¶ 10 am-11am Bright Liturgy  

¶ 6 pm-7 pm-Bright Vespers  
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 OCMC Mission Banquet  
 Tuesday, May 21, 2013  

 

6:30 pm Dinner & Presentations  
St. Katherine Greek Orthodox Church  

3149 Glen Carlyn Rd., Falls Church VA 
Tickets: $25.00 per person; Under 18: $10.00  

Reservation deadline: May 17  

OCMC Board President  
Mission Professor  

Rev. Fr. Dr. George Liacopoulos  

OCMC Missionary to  
Tanzania  

OCMC Executive Director  
Fr. Martin Ritsi  

 For more Information: Dr. John Demakis at demakis9913@gmail.com or Skip 
Mersereau at jwmster@gmail.com or Betty Slanta at slanta@verizon.net  

 
Name(s) ____________________________ E-mail __________________________  
 
Please reserve ________ adults at $ _______ea. Youth: _______ at $ _______ ea.  
 

Mail to: St. Katherine 3149 Glen Carlyn Rd, Falls Church, VA 22041  
payable to òSt. Katherine Greek Orthodoxó, note: òMission Banquetó  

VACATION CHURCH SCHOOL 2013 
 

GOING FOR THE GOLD  
Feasts of the Triumph of Christ and His Church  

 

July 15-July 18 10:00a.m. - 2:00 p.m.  
Saint Mark Orthodox Church  

7124 River Road  
Bethesda, Maryland 20817 -4770  

 
This Pan -Orthodox VCS is open to all children in the Washington D.C. area. Going for the Gold is a struc-
tured program written by the Department of Religious Education in the Greek Orthodox Archdiocese of 

America.  Ages 4 to rising 6th graders are welcome to attend! DeADLINE JULY 5th.  
 

 

Volunteers are needed to help make the week a success and enjoyable for our children.    
Even if you can only assist one day we would be grateful for your time.   

 

Please contact Ann Prentice at 703 -866-3036 or prentice@comcor.net   

mailto:prentice@comcor.net?subject=VCS
https://webmails.hosting-advantage.com/horde/imp/view.php?popup_view=1&index=6030&mailbox=INBOX&actionID=view_attach&id=2&mimecache=3b25f1e374be4aedffa31eb1315cc85f
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              Will Accept                   Cannot Accept  

Clothing (MUST be laundered-no stains or holes) Christmas Decorations 

Toys (must work & have all parts) Hotel Toiletries/Old Make-up 

Small Furniture Puzzles/Games (unless complete) 

Small Appliances (must work and be clean) Car seats, strollers, cribs, high chairs (safety concerns) 

Working Electronics Computers or Computer Parts (outdates easily) 

House wares TVôs 

Coats/Jackets Shoes/Undergarments 

DVDôs/Books/CDôs (tasteful please) Encyclopedias, Dictionaries, etc.  

ñIf you wouldnôt give it to your picky relative, donôt bring it here!ò 

THE CHURCH IS NOT A STORAGE LOCKER!   
DO NOT DROP OFF ITEMS BEFORE SUNDAY, JUNE 2!  

 

We are in need for volunteers to work in small shifts to answer questions, keep piles organized 
and cashiering.  If anyone speaks Spanish, that would be a very useful gift ! We also need helpers 
to sort, tag, and organize the items prior to the sale. Plastic bags and vans are needed if you are willing to 
donate.  Thank you! 

 

Questions?  Contact Sarah Zimmerli or Ellen Robinson to volunteer and to in-
quire about donating items.  

Clean out those closets and attics!   It is time once again for the St. Juliana 
Guild to turn your unused items into treasure!  

 

 

SATURDAY, JUNE 8  from 9:00 a.m. -3:00 p.m.  

ñThink of the 
groovy things you 
can find to add to 
the collection!ò 

ñThis sale needs 
excellent items so it 
can make a profit for 
the church.ò 


